
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Wanted, 2-Way Participants for True Parents' Birthday 
Celebration 
 
Justin Okamoto 
February 3, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

True Parent's Birthday celebration is coming up this Saturday. We want to encourage you to celebrate 

together with your family. If you are interested in participating live with Korea please see the memo 

below by Secretary General, Resfred. 

 

This Saturday, from 7:30pm EST, we will be celebrating True Parents' Birthday with Korea. We can 

participate internationally through the 2-way Live stream with Korea, and all participants are expected to 

have an offering table visible to the camera (Churches, Families and individuals/couples). 

 

Churches will be given priority, but we also welcome families and individuals to participate as well. 

Please fill out the form below to get on the list. 

 

forms,gle/VbiAhHagh8QnFScTA 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 



Church

Family

Individual
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2-Way Participants for True Parents'
Birthday Celebration - Feb. 5, 2022

* Required

I will be viewing as a(n) *

Full Name (First and Last) *

Your answer

Email *

Your answer

Phone Number *

Your answer

Submit Clear form




